
 

 
 
 

 
 
June 18, 2020 
 
Hello, Stamford, Graduating Class of 2020: 
  
As you are aware your Graduation ceremony has been rescheduled for Thursday, October 8th. 
At this time Diplomas, certificates and medallions will be given out. However, Stamford staff 
wanted to send you their best wishes and have created a video to share their thoughts 
and congratulations. The video will be posted on the school website on June 25th at 6:00 p.m. 
(Stamford.dsbn.org).  
  

We have some exciting news…. 

On June 24th Mayor Jim Diodati and the City of Niagara Falls have arranged to have the Falls 
illuminated to celebrate the Niagara Falls graduates of 2020. Each school has a 15-minute time 
slot. The Stamford orange and black will grace the Falls from 8:30 p.m. to 8:45 p.m. June 24 
and can be seen using the following link:   

https://www.earthcam.com/canada/niagarafalls/?cam=niagarafalls_str 

 

Ms. Lane sent a letter this week to let you know that grad gowns, transcripts, scholarships and 
some school gifts can be picked up on June 25th. This is also the opportunity to drop off texts, 
library books, chrome books, uniforms and musical instruments. Once again, we will be adhering to 
the guidelines given to us by Public Health. Consequently, there will be no access to the building, 
with pick up and drop off being outside. Nevertheless, we look forward to seeing you all. 

We are so proud of you graduates and all that you have accomplished.  Enjoy seeing the Falls in 
orange and black in your honour, and we will see you on June 25 to pick up your grad package. 

Best wishes, 

Neil Sheard 
Principal 
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